
 

 
 

 

                                    
 

 

We are delighted that you are worshipping with us today. We strive to be a 
warm, welcoming place for you to glorify God. We encourage you to please fill 
out a visitor card found by the hymnals in the pew and place it in the offering 

plate as it is being passed. To find out more about First Reformed Church, stop at 
the Information Center in the Narthex, or visit our website: www.sibleyfrc.org. 

 

 
 

9 am - Cornerstone Service 
No Children and Worship  

___________________________________________ 

10:10-10:50 am 

Coffee Fellowship, Prayer Time  
• Coffee Fellowship in the Fellowship Hall 

• Prayer Time with the Elders in Pastor’s Office 
• No Sunday School until Fall 
___________________________________________ 

 

11 am - Open Door Service 

Join us for a time of praise and worship by use of  
music, prayer, scripture and a Bible Talk. 

No Children and Worship  
___________________________________________ 

 

Today’s Scripture: Exodus 20:8-11 Pg.: 118 

Sermon Title: “God’s Top 10— 
Take Time for God...Keep It Holy” 

SUNDAY, JUNE 17, 2018 

 

Offerings June 10, 2018: General Fund–$4,163; Benevolent Fund-$385; Building-$5; 
HS/MS Remnant-$-50; The Banquet-$165. Special offering for June is 
The Banquet.  
In order to meet all of our Benevolent bills for the 2nd quarter, we will 
need an additional $32,000 above our normal offerings by June 30.  

Want to contribute?  
Scan here with your smart phone to link to our online donation page!  



 

 

Sunday, June 17:  
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue with his sermon series entitled 

“God’s Top 10—Take Time for God...Keep It Holy”.  
• 6:00-8:00 pm: Senior Bible Study for all Seniors who have graduated. See 

bulletin announcement for more details. 
Monday, June 18: 
• 9:00 am Faith Bible Study will meet 
• 4:00 pm Patience Bible Study will meet 
• 7:00 pm: Women’s Bible Study will meet 
Tuesday, June 19:  
• 8:30 am: Chickadee Quilters 
• 6:00 pm Elders / Deacons will meet (NOTE CHANGE OF DATE) 
• 7:00 pm Full Consistory will meet (NOTE CHANGE OF DATE) 
Wednesday, June 20: 
• 3:00-4:30 pm: Dream Big! Bible Study for girls who have completed 4th-6th 

grades. Please see bulletin announcement for more details. 
• 6:00-8:00 pm: Middle School Bible Study for grade 6-8 will meet in the 

Youth room 
Friday, June 22: 
• 6:00-8:00 pm: High School Bible Study will meet in the Youth Room. 
Saturday, June 23: 
• 9:00 am Secret Sister Reveal Brunch will meet in the Fireside Room 
Sunday, June 24:  
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue with his sermon series entitled 

“God’s Top 10—Forever Children...Honor Parents”. We will also be having 
Communion Preparatory to help prepare our hearts and minds to partake 
in Communion next Sunday. 

June 25: 6:30 pm: Sing-A-Long at Sibley Specialty Care 
•  7:00 pm: Sing-A-Long at Country View Manor 

July 1: Lord willing, today will celebrate the Sacrament of Holy  
 Communion at both services 
July 4: Church offices will be closed. There will NOT be coffee with the 
 pastor. See you next month. 
July 6: 7:00 pm: Parent/Student meeting about Power Connection 
July 9-14: High School Remnant Mission Trip to Houston 
 

Faith in action for June: Shut-in/nursing home residents. Make it a point 
to send a card, visit or make them feel special in some way. 

 
 

FRC is responsible for nursing home Sing-A-Longs Monday, 
June 25th; Sibley Specialty Care at 6:30 and Country View at 
7:00 pm. Please see the sign-up sheet at the Information 
Center. Families are invited to come sing. Come and make a 
joyful noise to the Lord.  
 

SAVE THE DATE:  You are invited to enjoy food and fellowship at the ATLAS 
Omelet Brunch fund-raiser on Sunday, June 24, 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM at the 
Senior Citizens Center, Sibley.  Serving delicious omelets with your choice of 
fillings, homemade muffins, juice, milk & coffee.  A freewill offering will be re-
ceived to support the ministry of ATLAS of Osceola County.  We are asking sev-
eral churches to help with workers and food items. Please check the sign-up list 
in the fellowship hall.  Together touching lives for Christ. 
 

Senior Bible Study for those who have graduated high school will begin Sun-
day, June 17, 2018 from 6-8 pm at FRC youth room. This Bible Study focuses 
on college and life areas that you may experience. Please come and join us! 
Refreshments will be provided.  
 

There will be a parent/student meeting in the Fireside Room on July 6 at 7pm, 
regarding our Power Connection Trip.  All students (and parents) attending 
need to be at this meeting. 
 

Hey Middle School Students…Mark your calendars and get 
ready for some fun!!! MS Remnant will be having a lock-in at 
church on Friday-Saturday, August 10-11. Games, food, fun 
and Josh; what more could you ask for? You can invite friends 
as well. The lock-in will be over at 8 am Saturday morning.  

 

Kids Away at Camp This Week 

June 18-22nd 
Alexis Hulstein (Saddle-Up Level 3) 

Addysen Langstraat (Saddle-Up Level 3) 

Kids at camp love to get mail. If you would like to send these students a note 
or a card of encouragement while they are away at camp please write the 

student’s name and their camp name on the envelope and send it to : Inspi-
ration Hills Camp & Retreat Center, 1242 280th Street, Inwood, IA 51240. 

 



 

 

Dream Big! Dream Big is a Bible Study led by Laurel Klaas-
sen and Hannah Lucas for all girls who have completed 4th-
6th grade. This Bible Study meets Wednesday’s from 3-4:30 
pm at the Lantern Coffeehouse. Join Laurel and Hannah 
for conversation, creativity and growing your faith.   
 

The Bountiful Blessings Table will be back for the summer season starting on 
June 24th. This is a great way to share your extra produce and baked goods 
while helping those less fortunate. All proceeds will be once again be donated 
to Upper Des Moines! 
 

Please check out our “Left Behind” table in the Fellowship 
Hall. There are many pans and items left from VBS that need 
to go home. All unclaimed items will be donated to New Be-
ginnings by the middle of July. 
 

REGISTER FOR A HIGH SCHOOL EXPERIENCE OF A LIFE-
TIME! Crossroads Teens Encounter Christ (TEC) is accepting applications for 
the upcoming weekend of June 22-24th at the First Reformed Church in Rock 
Rapids, Iowa. If you would like to learn more about TEC or register, please vis-
it www.CrossroadsTEC.com/apply or email CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com. The 
cost is $50 and includes a t-shirt & other special gifts. Scholarships are availa-
ble upon request.  
 

FYI...Our church has purchased an AED (automated external defibrillator) 
and the members of the staff have been trained and certified to use it. It is 
now permanently located in the hallway by the kitchen.  
 

Summer Speaker Series: Sibley’s McCallum Museum presents 
the June Speaker series program on the Central School Fire of 
December 1978. Program is from 2:00 – 3:00pm, Sunday June 
24. An exhibit of photographs, original building plans of Central 
School will also be on display. Refreshments will be served and 
a freewill offering for the new furnace and air conditioner will be collected.  
 

The June newsletter is available at the Information Center. A digital copy is on 
our website, http://www.sibleyfrc.org, under the “Publications” tab.  
 

There will be a planning meeting for individuals or groups from any church 
that would like to help plan the worship service for the Osceola County Fair 
Worship on Sunday morning, July 22, at 9am.  We are looking for special music 
and worship participants.  There will be offering buckets for every church in 
Osceola County at the service.  If you would like to help plan then come to the 
Sibley United Methodist church on Thursday night, June 21, at 7:30 pm.  If you 
have any questions you can call Pastor Steve Swenson at 712-260-6700.  

 
 

 
Today’s Scripture: Exodus 20:8-11 Pg.: 118 

Sermon Title: “God’s Top 10— 
Take Time for God...Keep It Holy” 

___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Scan 
our handy QR code to get quick access to our web page 

(Sibleyfrc.org) where you can click on “sermon” to 
watch the video. While you are on our home page 

check out our other tabs for more church information. 

http://www.crossroadstec.com/apply
mailto:CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com


 

 

 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schou-
ten, 920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church 
office (754-2783) Remember, we cannot print your name 
unless you have granted FRC permission to do so. If you 
have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Ge-

neva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong,  

Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, Lois May and Harold Schram. 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and 

Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim 
TenCley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

Gary  Wolter was able to return home from the hospital. Please continue to lift 
him up in your prayers as he recovers. 
 

As of June 1, Harold Schram  is a resident at Country View Manor.  Please keep 
Harold and Lynn in your prayers as they adjust to this new transition. 
 

JoAnn Hielkema was able to leave the hospital and move in with her sis-
ter while she recuperates from her knee replacement surgery. 
 

Please pray for all those who are going to and are leading camp this 
summer at Inspiration Hills. May God be at work in the lives of all those 
that are involved. 
 

Deepest Sympathy 
 

Our sympathies go out to the family of Jay Ten Napel. After a courageous 
battle with cancer, Jay went to be with the Lord this past week. Please 
continue to lift Karen and their girls as well as Jerry and Sylvia Bosma up 
in your prayers as they walk through this sad time.  
If you knew Jay in any way, the family would love to have you join them 
to share memories at a memorial open house at the Sibley Golf Course 
Country Club, from 3-6 on Saturday, June 30. Come in shorts and flip 
flops, because you know Jay would have.  
 

 
 

 

 Next Week: 

June 17 

Next Week: 

June 24 

Corner-

stone  

Greeters: 

W:   Loren & Deb Hulstein 

M:   Mark Hulstein & Kelly Jacobsma 

E:     Michael & Chelsea Hulstein/family 

W:   Rod & Beth Hulstein 

M:   Scott & Jamie Hulstein/family 

E:     Michael & Mary Hustoft 

After 

Church 

Greeters: 

SE:  Harold Ernst 

C:    Henry Fisher 

SW: Stan Gaalswyk 

BE:  Pastor Luke 

BW: Josh Lucas 

SE:  Josh Lucas 

C:    Lennis Harberts 

SW: Ed Harskamp 

BE:  Bill Hartzell 

BW: Pastor Luke 

Prayer 

with the 

Elders: 

Cornerstone:  

Marcus De Boer 

Open Door:  

Heath De Jong 

Cornerstone:  

Lawrence Wiersma 

Open Door:  

Lennis Harberts 

Children 

and  

Worship: 

Children and Worship  

is on Summer Break…  

See you next Fall!! 

Children and Worship  

is on Summer Break…  

See you next Fall!! 

Nursery: Cornerstone 9:00am:  

Ashley Heronimus & Diane Langstraat 

Sunday School: 

Summer Break until Fall 

Open Door Service 11:00 am: 

Melissa Anderson & Melissa Langstraat 

Cornerstone 9:00am:  

Kim & Alex Mc Dougall 

Sunday School: 

Summer Break until Fall 

Open Door Service 11:00 am: 

Sarah Loerts & Megan Loerts 

Library: Marilynn De Boer Gert Gaalswyk 

Coffee: Harold & Luella Eggink Harold & Mim Ernst 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Brenda Post,  Administrative Secretary    
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon-Thurs. 8am –1pm 

 

Jamie Hulstein, Communications  
Hrs.: Thurs. 8am–1pm; Fri 8am-12pm 

***All bulletin announcements are due in the 
church office by Wednesday noon. Bulletins are 

printed on Thursday morning.*** 


